
Mince Pie Morning
Friday 18th December

8:45am til 9:45am
The Ark Community Project

We look forward to seeing 
you there!

Come along to the Ark Community 
Project after dropping your children 

to school, and enjoy some festive 
fun and fare, before joining the rest 

of the school at the Holy Spirit 
Church for the annual Christingle 

Service.

We will be serving tea, coffee and 
mince pies, with juice and biscuits 

for the little ones. There will be 
plenty of toys to play with.

Everyone welcome from parents to 
grandparents, toddlers to tots.


